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Groom, William

From: John Griffiths <info@tecta-associates.co.uk>

Sent: 04 October 2023 16:18

To: Groom, William

Subject: Re: 10/12 Dyffryn Close Chimney/Roof tiles

Hi William

I’ve looked at a photo I took of No. 12 (photo attached) and not looks like a brown brick, (but looks like it 
was rendered at some point and that probably made it look a different colour - difficult to say)

But with that in mind I’d probably choose an ibstock Britley Brown Waterstruck. Unless you have any 
other evidence of type and colour?

Do you want me to amend the drawing to show the type and colour on there?

Let me know
Thanks William
John
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Regards

John Griffiths MCIOB C.BuildE FCABE

Mobile: 07765800405
E-mail: info@tecta-associates.co.uk

On 3 Oct 2023, at 14:10, Groom, William <wgroom@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi John,

Could you please confirm the proposed bricks to be used in the reconstruction of the chimneys at 
10/12 Dyffyrn Close St Nicholas? This is to avoid it being conditioned.

Thanks,

William Groom
Planner
Regeneration and Planning
Vale of Glamorgan Council / Cyngor Bro Morgannwg
tel / ffôn: 01446 704703
mob / sym:
e-mail / e-bost: wgroom@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
Ystyriwch yr amgylchedd. Peidiwch ag argraffu'r neges hon oni bai fod gwir angen.

Visit our Website at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
Ewch i'n gwefan yn www.bromorgannwg.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook / Cewch ddod o hyd i ni ar Facebook
Follow us on Twitter / Dilynwch ni ar Twitter

Correspondence is welcomed in Welsh or English / Croesewir Gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu yn 
Saesneg.


